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May 5, 2013 
 
 
Dr. Corinne Weisgerber, Ph.D. 
St. Edward's University 
3001 S. Congress Avenue 
Austin, TX 78704 
 
Dear Dr. Weisgerber: 
 
 On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Texas Bible Chair Foundation, 
I want to thank you for your wonderful presentation on “Social Media and the 
Church” at our May 4th Clergy Leadership Institute at Central Christian 
Church in Austin. 
 
 Not only was the subject matter extremely valuable to our participants, 
the workshops were superbly presented.  Your thoughtful and informed 
leadership of the discussion also provided our clergy with the opportunity to 
better understand these emerging forms of communication and help them 
apply it to their particular situations.   
 
 Thank you for your thorough and thoughtful presentation, your 
willingness to encourage and support our clergy, and your faithful example of 
what it is to be called as a servant of Christ by giving so graciously of your gift 
of teaching. 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
 
Julie A. Wood 
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